
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 17 May 2018 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are writing to inform you that next term we are running a 
Relationships and Sex Education course for all pupils in Middle and 
Upper School. Every school has a statutory responsibility to provide 
Relationships and Sex Education. In addition, many of our parents 
state that talking about such issues with their children can be 
challenging. 

 
We have prepared a series of lessons which we hope will develop our 
students’ knowledge, understanding and attitudes. We will be careful to 
ensure that the content of the course delivered to your child is 
appropriate to both their needs and age. 
 
All children will learn about the physical and emotional changes that 
occur during adolescence as well as the different types of relationships 
that exist.  

 
If you have any concerns, wish to withdraw your child from the 
programme, or would like a copy of our Sex and Relationships Policy, 
please feel free to contact the school. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Viktoria Kincses 
Head of Towards Independence and Independence 
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